11/11/2014 Minutes of Kokopelli meeting

Weekly results are posted on the wall over the computer.

Medallion is on Jan 6-7 and Judy Collins and Brookie Coleman will represent us and the check has been mailed. We have asked for Jan. 7th.

Our Match play shirts are Red and you may purchase one for \$32 + tax. See Nancy.

Nancy has been asked to set up groups and my goal is to make sure you play with golfers that you have never played with before and moved around on starting tee boxes.

Treasury has it's own page.

Match Play: Schedule has been changed as Az. Golf Resort has pulled out. See Nancy's email re the schedule. To qualify to play, a member must have played 2 times in the prior 4 weeks of the date of match play.

Christmas Party 2nd Tuesday, Dec. 9th. \$55 for golf and lunch. Nancy needs a good count. She will be sending out an email about guests and who you want to play with.

We discussed ... what is our event ... what are our prizes (how about elephant gifts for the winners – no expense for us) Tee off at 8:00 golf with lunch at 12:00 \$10-15 gift wrapped with no name tag. Cost does not include gratuity. It was decided to have 6 proxys and prizes will be given to each winner.

Medallion Events

are on the play of the day page on line ... Jan. 6 & 20th; Feb. 3 & 17th goal was to make sure it was not the day after a match play Monday. And enough time if we get rained out to make it up.

29 putt club results are posted on the wall with total money and how many shares are out, etc. etc.

Kokopelli Officers of Linda, Toni, Nancy, and Alice are good thru 2016 ... just letting you know.

Our General Info page online has tons of great information and results from previous years of everything that we will do this year also.

Online we have an eagle club and a hole in one club that you can get onto even if you did not do it at Kokopelli ... no money from our club ... Hole in one is \$104 until January then it jumps to about \$140.

AWGA rep. is Carol Springer. Cindy Morris will attend AWGA mtg. for Carol. Carol is also our Rules Chair. You may email her for questions if she is not present on tuesdays.

We have several new member who introduced themselves at the meeting: Cindy Morris, Susan VanLaningham, Rhonda Helgerson, Sally Christensen, Debbie Darling and Pat Floyd.

Roxy Port moved to adjourn the meeting and Penny Powell seconded it.

Respectfully submitted,

Toni Zunino, Secretary